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Ferrated
Cod

R. Pyne,
minion Ana"yst,
tes under date of Liver

.January 27th, 1899,

as follows:

"After making a very
caretut examination of a
sample of Jerrated Cod
Liver Oil, I have much
pleasure in being able to
recommend it as ail its
formula represents.

"As a ferruginous em-
ulsion of Cod Liver Oil,
containing Quinine and
Strychnine, it cannot but
commend itself to the
practitioner as a coin-
pound most efficaciou4 in
administering to patieLts
suffering from lingering
and debilitating diseases
more or less accompanied
by deterioration of the
blood constituents.

"From several experi.
ments made by me, I con-
sider it a perfect emul-
sion, in which its several
constituents are held in
su-pension without dan-
ger of precipitation."

Manufactured by

Cte
ferrated
Cod Eer
Ol go.,

Coronto. This is a

50 per cent.
Emulsion of Pure
Norwegian Oil

E-tch fluid oz. cont uns:
Cod Liver Oil, 4 Dis.
Ferri Pyrophos, 6 Grs.
Quin. Sulph., § Gr.
Strychnine, 1-20 Gr.

DOSE. - Two drs. in
water cr milk ofter meals
and at bed-time.
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